
 

Date: October 8th, 2020 

Design Change of MSF-32: Serration Type Coupling 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope you are doing well and appreciate your constant business support of NBK. 

We are writing to inform you about a change of specifications to our MSF-32: Serration Type Couplings 

as illustrated below. 

 

The markings that show the NBK Logo and Part Number of the "MSF-32" listed in the "NBK Catalog 

2017" will be changed additionally the mold being updated. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

[Target Products] 

Part Number (Model Name) Applicable Sizes NBK Catalog 2017 Listed Page 

MSF-32 (Serration Type Coupling) Outside Diameter φ32 p.205 

https://www.nbk1560.com/en-US/products/coupling/couplicon/serration_type/MSF/MSF-32/ 

 

[Information About Changes] 

The marking on the hub's end face has been changed. There has been no change in the product’s 

dimensions, material, surface treatment, performance, or pricing. 
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[Change Effective Period] 

The new versions will be shipped as soon as our stock in Japan of the existing specifications model runs 

out.  

The pre-change product and the post-change product will not be shipped together in the same order 

number. 

 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at info.us@nbk1560.com, if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Hiroki Goto 

Engineering Manager 

NBK America LLC 

307 East Church Road, Suite 7, 

King of Prussia, PA 19406 

www.nbk1560.com 

Tel: +1(484)-685-7500 

Fax: +1(484)-685-7600 

Email: info.us@nbk1560.com 
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